Anne Bryant

I am strongly opposed to the the second Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for
the Kalama Manufacturing and Marine Export Facility.

Although I live in Portland, OR and not in the state of WA, the fate of that ancient, venerable river,
the Columbia, is the fate of the entire region. Bringing methanol to this region is too great a risk to
this bioregion.

It's enough reason for me to say NO to this project that the Cowlizt Indian Tribe is opposed to this
second SEIS. Their assessment is that the project would irrevocably damage their ancestors's
cultural resources and already altered natural landscape. It would permanently ruin the lower
Columbia and ruin salmon and wildlife habit.

Rather than invest in development of a project that could become a stranded asset in a number of
years, why not invest in sustainable jobs for the Kalama area?



